
GCCC Meeting Minutes 

February 05, 2015 

 

 The GCCC held its February 05 meeting at 6:30 PM at the Greene County Courthouse 

Annex. Chairman Cobble opened the meeting in prayer. Commissioner Waddle was absent at 

the beginning of the meeting. Secretary Houser read the minutes from the January 31 meeting. 

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to accept the minutes. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes. 

 

 The GCCC listened to Wendy Hankins speak about her concerns with the absence of a 

referendum vote on taxes in the Charter. The GCCC discussed various other issues in the 

Charter with Mrs. Hankins and others in attendance. Commissioner Waddle came in during 

these discussions. It was decided to revisit the tax issues at a future meeting. 

 

 Chairman Cobble made a motion to summarize Section 1.02(31) instead of quoting the 

 TN Constitution verbatim.   

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted 6-1 against the motion. 

 

Commissioner Waddle left the meeting for another engagement. 

  

 Secretary Houser made a motion to allow the ethics committee to decide if an elected 

 official has violated the Charter. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 After discussion Secretary Houser amended his motion to allow himself to revise Section 

 2.06 and bring it back to the GCCC. 

 Chairman Cobble seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to allow Secretary Houser to revise Section 2.06 and 

 present it at the next meeting.  

 

The GCCC started working on Section 3.03  

  

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to adjourn. 

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn. 
 


